
 
From:	
  Goldberg,	
  Benjamin	
  	
  
Sent:	
  Wednesday,	
  April	
  5,	
  2017	
  8:39	
  AM	
  
Standing	
  Committee	
  Reports	
  for	
  Spring	
  Assembly	
  
 
I am the chair of the library committee. Unfortunately, due to illness on my part, we were unable 
to meet this term. In addition to not having anything to report, I am away on Fellowship during 
the spring assembly. I apologize for missing this and not having much to report. 
 
Best 
 
Benny 
 
Dr. Benjamin Goldberg | PhD                                                        
Humanities and Cultural Studies 
University of South Florida | Tampa, Florida 
mobile 01 412 979 5802 | big@usf.edu 
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